
BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL 

SECTION 77 OF THE SCHOOL STANDARDS AND FRAMEWORK ACT 1998 

PLAYING FIELD LAND AT BURFORD ROAD BIRMINGHAM B44 8EE 

Notice is given in accordance with Section 77 of the School Standards and Framework Act 1998 in 
respect of playing field land at Burford Road, Birmingham B44 8EE. 

The Secretary of State has directed that the general community should be consulted about the 
playing field as defined in the above legislation. 

Birmingham City Council wishes to dispose of 50,909 square meters (12.58 acres) of playing field 
land at Burford Road under section 77 of the Schools Standards and Framework Act 1998. 

Any person who wishes to make representation regarding disposal of the playing field land should 
do so via the following BeHeard webpage; 
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/burfordroad-sect77 

Or by writing to Estate Management Team, Education Infrastructure, PO Box 15843, Birmingham B2 
2RT or by email to edsi.enquiries@birmingham.gov.uk (please include the reference Burford Sect 77 
in any letter or email.) The date by which representation should be made is: Thursday 24th October 
2019. After this time Birmingham City Council will be applying to the Secretary of State to dispose of 
the site. 

Signed: Jaswinder Didially, Head of Service, Education Infrastructure 

Dated: 12th September 2019 
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